
May 2025 Newsletter 

 

A Happy, Happy 100th Birthday to Herschel Brown Sr.! Mr. Brown’s birthday was April 
25th but will be celebrated by family and friends on Saturday May 3rd at 

 the Sharon Community Center. You are invited to drop by to  
wish Mr. Brown  a “Happy Birthday” between 2pm – 5pm.    

 

 

Hillcrest Baptist Church would like to invite you to their Annual Block Party!  
Join them at Sharon Park, Saturday, May 3rd from 5pm – 8pm!!! 

 BBQ, hamburgers and hot dogs will be served.  
 So much fun for everyone! Oh, and it is FREE!  



    

 

           

The first Fresh Farmers Market of the season welcomed a few new vendors with a 
great variety of homemade items! The next Farmers Market is this Saturday, May 3rd 

and this year it will coincide with Cars & Coffee every 1st Saturday of the month starting 
at 7am! If you plan on participating this year or know someone that may be intersted 

please contact Dave Ladish at The Sharon Grill at www.thesharongrill.com. 

 

Be sure to stop by Scoops on May 3rd for their 
 Grand Reopening and support our local businesses!  

 

http://www.thesharongrill.com/


 

Mother’s Day is Sunday, May 11th!  

A mother is like a flower, each one beautiful and unique!  

 

 

Sharon Town Council meet on the second Monday of each month, if you would like 

to attend or have something to share, please join us at 7pm on May 12th. We 

encourage your input and feedback regarding things around town. 

 

 

The Senior Luncheon at Sharon Methodist Church will be on May 16th from 11am until 

12:30pm. Free meal served, and entertainment provided. Donations are appreciated. 

These luncheons are held on the 3rd Friday of each month. 

 



 

 
 

Armed Forces Day is Saturday, May 17th, a day dedicated to paying  
tribute to men and women currently serving in the U.S. Armed Forces. 

 

 

 

 
Check out the FREE Yard Sale hosted by Hillcrest Baptist Church on Saturday,  

May 17th 8am – 12pm. This year the yard sale will be located at  
***145 Blackburn St, York***.  

 



 

Monday, May 26th is Memorial Day, one of the federal holidays in the United States for 
honoring and mourning the U.S. military personnel who 
 died while serving in the United States Armed Forces. 

 
Visit the Sharon Veterans Memorial at the Community Center.  

 
 

 
 

Congratulations to the Minter Family at 4112 Woodlawn Acres for being recognized as 
the “Yard of the Month”! Your yard is so pretty, and the flowers are lovely! Thank you 

for being a shining example in the Town of Sharon! #KSB  
 

                       
 

Notary Services are available at Sharon Town Hall,  
call to make an appointment at 803-927-1927.  

 



 

With the arrival of our new park equipment, there is less availability 
for park shelter rentals at Harmon-Harris Park. 

Call us soon to book your next family picnic, rental fee is $40. 
 

We would like to remind everyone that it is your responsibility to clean-up after 
your event at the park shelters. The use of confetti, glitter and other decorations 

that are not easily cleaned up are strongly discouraged.  
 

 
If you have something you would like to have us share in our monthly newsletter, please contact Sharon Town Hall at 

803-927-1927 or townofsharon@comporium.net. 


